
RADIO STATION WRJW 
PICAYUNE, MISS. 
JANUARY 30, 1952 

MR. KERMIT GEARY 
R.F.D. #2 
WALNUTPORT, PENNSYLVANIA 

DEAR KERMIT: 

THANKS VERY MUCH FOR YOUR LETTER DATED JANUARY 20, 1952 

CONCERNING THE RECEIVING OF OUR EQUIPMENT TEST PROGRAM. 

YOU FELLOWS GIVING US A REPORT ON OUR SIGNAL IS VERY 

HELPFUL AIM WE CERTAINLY APPRECIATE YOUR TAKING TIME OUT 

TO WRITE US. 

VERY TRULY YOURS, 

P, DIO STATION WRJW 

FLOW E. COLEA-- 
CHIEF ENGR. 


